

RFP for 5 Auburn Street

TL Daly <tdfdahmh26@gmail.com> To: selectboard@natickma.org

Sun, Dec 11, 2022 at 9:25 PM

Gentlemen of the Natick Select Board.

My name is Tom Daly.

I have been a Natick resident for 32 years and a Town Meeting member.

I live at 54 Marion St. in Precinct 7.

I am urging you to approve either:

The Metrowest Collaborative Development Proposal

OR

The Natick Affordable Housing Trust Proposal.

for 5 Auburn St. redevelopment/

Either one will provide additional Affordable Housing which is sorely needed in Natick.

Cheers, Tom 508-654-6051

--

Aloha!
PRONOUNS he/him/his
I DON'T QUIT FOR A WORTHWHILE BIT!!

Rotary Maxims
Is it the TRUTH?
Is it FAIR to all concerned?
Will it build GOODWILL and BETTER FRIENDSHIPS?
Will it be BENEFICIAL to all concerned?

SERVICE above self. People of ACTION.

SPARK Kindness

Successful Positive Authentic Resilient Kids

Kindness + Courage + Community = Positive Change